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• 42 adult CRB were detected (10 off JBPH-HI) and no (0) larvae were detected during this reporting period. 
• 37 new delimiting survey barrel traps were placed and 135 trap services were conducted on 128 total barrel traps during this period. 
• 31 new delimiting survey panel traps were placed and 2,531 trap services were conducted on 2,781 total panel traps during this period. 
• 4 mulch sites were visually surveyed for CRB presence during this period. 
• 3 palms were detected with CRB damage during this period. 
•  3/2/15 - The Hawaii Invasive Species Council (HISC) awarded HDOA, USDA, and JBPHH an award as OAHU MVP for their work combating CRB. In 

addition, The Hawaii State Legislature presented a Certificate to Honor and Commend HDOA, USDA, and JBPHH on their joint response to CRB. 
• 3/2/15 - Military liaison Rebecca Smith presented a CRB outreach training for the Environmental Coordinators and 
• Environmental Protection Specialists for JBPHH. 12 individuals were in attendance. 
• 3/2/15 – IC Rob Curtiss was interviewed by Brent Remadna from KHON2 News about the new trapping technologies and the Nanakuli find. 
• 3/5/15 – IC Rob Curtiss was interviewed by Mike Tsai from the Star Advertiser about the new trapping technologies and the Nanakuli find. 
• 3/3/15 – Liaison officer Randy Bartlett presented CRB information at the Waianae Neighborhood Board #24 meeting. Approximately 30 

people attended. 
• A total of 107 persons were provided outreach information and materials during this reporting period. 
• Beetle Fact: CRB damage is caused by the adult stage, specifically young adults that bore into the crowns of healthy palms. 

 
This report uses the best information available at the time of writing and is not an official record of the project. Its purpose is to update partner agencies and 
concerned individuals about project progress. Questions regarding information in the report can be addressed by calling the project command post at (808) 832-‐
0585. Mahalo. 

 
 

http://khon2.com/2015/03/02/state-considers-new-eradication-technique-as-invasive-species-week-begins/

